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Gillette City Council Pre-Meeting, December 15, 2015 

COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
 

Council Pre-Meeting  December 15, 2015              6:00 p.m. 
 
A Pre-Meeting of the City Council of the City of Gillette, County of 
Campbell, State of Wyoming, was held on Tuesday the 15th day of 
December 2015, in the third floor conference room, pursuant to due 
notice and call. The Presiding Officer called the meeting to order 
and upon roll call the following were found to be present: 
 
Council Members present: Ted Jerred, Kevin McGrath, Billy Montgomery, 
Dan Barks, Tim Carsrud, and Mayor Louise Carter-King. 
 
Council Member absent: Robin Kuntz. 
 
Staff present: J. Carter Napier, City Administrator; Charlie 
Anderson, City Attorney; John Aguirre, Human Resource Director; 
Patrick Davidson, Asst. City Attorney; Kendall Glover, Utilities 
Director; Dustin Hamilton, Development Services Director; Jim 
Hloucal, Chief of Police; Tom Pitlick, Finance Director; Sawley 
Wilde, Public Works Director; Troy Tyrell, Solid Waste Supervisor; 
Evan Byrd, Fleet Manager; Mike Porter, IT Manager; Michael Foote, 
Sustainability Coordinator; Deca Wasson, Medical Fund/Retiree Trust 
Manager; Geno Palazzari, Communications Manager; Patti Davidsmeier, 
Community & Gov’t Relations Manager; and Karlene Abelseth, City 
Clerk. 
  
Warm-Up Items 
 
Councilman McGrath reported that he would not be attending a meeting 
in Casper. Councilman Carsrud reported on the Wreaths Across America 
event.  
 
Water Season Debrief 
 
Sustainability Coordinator Foote gave a water season debrief. Mr. 
Foote provided yearly comparisons for the past five years, as well as 
information regarding compliance, complaints, rebates and programs. 
He then reported on collaboration efforts with GIS regarding mapping, 
routing and data collection. 
 
Mobile Technology Presentation 
 
IT Manager Porter gave a mobile technology presentation. Mr. Porter 
provided background information, system information, and private 
network utilization and the challenges. He then reported on future 
efforts regarding mobile technology. 
 
Executive Session 
 
It was moved by Councilman McGrath and seconded by Councilman Carsrud 
to move into an Executive Session to discuss confidential 
information. Roll was called on the motion with the following 
results. Council Members voting aye: Barks, Carsrud, Jerred, McGrath, 
Montgomery, and Mayor Carter-King. The Presiding Officer declared the 
motion carried. 
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the 
meeting adjourned at 6:29 p.m.        
              

Mayor Louise Carter-King  
(S E A L) 
ATTEST: 
_________      
Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 
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